
 
Burwell Cattlemen Scholarship 

 
The members of the Burwell Cattlemen will be awarding scholarships (of at least 
$1000) to first year students enrolled in a post-secondary school for the 2024-2025 
school year.  
 
The deadline for applications is March 27, 2025, for a May 2025 awarding.  
Application MUST be received or postmarked by the deadline to be considered. 
The recipient will receive the cash award upon verification of enrollment of the 
post- secondary institution of their choice. 

 
Applicants should submit a cover letter that outlines their past accomplishments, 
their educational plans and goals related to the future of agriculture, as well as a 
resume. They should also submit two letters of recommendation. 

 
Preference will be given, but not limited, to applicants whose parents are members 
of the Burwell Cattlemen and are residents in our district, as well as those students 
who plan to pursue a field of study related to agriculture. 

 
The deadline for this scholarship is March 27, 2024. Mail to the following address: 
 
Lin Jeffres 
46868 Willow Springs Road 
Burwell, NE 68823  


